
 

 

 
 
Friday 27th January 2023  
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to Mr Rush for running assemblies this week to recognise Holocaust Memorial Day today. 
These took place across all year groups. 
 
Interviews are now underway for Mulberry UTC 6th form. Students in Year 11 are encouraged to apply 
and will receive a face to face interview. External applicants will be booked in for a telephone interview 
at a time to suit them. 
 
Thank you to the Creative Industries team for running a great trip to se To Kill A Mockingbird this 
Wednesday for A Level Drama students.  
 
On Tuesday all successful applicants to the Mulberry Schools’ Trust Production Arts Academy 
attended the launch event at the National Theatre where they heard from a range of technical experts on 
their path to their successful careers. The first session takes place at Mulberry UTC this Saturday and 
consists of specialist training in lighting design.  
 
On Wednesday Ms Begum took a group of Year 13 students to Mulberry UTC to participate in the 
Intrapreneurs Club which is designed to help them apply for sourced apprenticeships in the 
Technology sector.  
 
As I have mentioned in a previous letter, there will be a teacher strike on Wednesday 1st February. As a 
result we will only be open for Year 11 and Year 13 on this day.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 
 

  


